
 

Noble Marine Streaker National Championships 
Hosted by Stone Sailing Club 

 

ARRIVAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
Please note that due to the large number of entries and the popularity of free camping, Stone SC 
will be operating at ‘full capacity’.  Please follow these instructions so that we can accommodate 
everyone.  Your support and cooperation is appreciated! 
 

1. IMPORTANT: There are no longer any road closures near Stone SC.  Please ignore the 
previously advised diversion. 

2. The enclosed Site Plan shows the designated areas for campervans, motorhomes and tents. 

3. No tents or awnings are allowed in the car park.  If you need to exceed your van’s sleeping 
capacity, please bring a separate tent and pitch it in the camping area. 

4. No trailers are allowed in the car park.  Trailers should be unhitched and put in the trailer 
drop-off area before you park your vehicle in the car park. 

Trailers should be walked from the drop-off area to the dinghy park.  In exceptional cases (e.g. 
double/triple stackers) cars may be allowed to drive to the dinghy park to unhitch, but the car 
must return promptly to the car park. 

5. The first cars to arrive should park in the ‘1st cars’ area, starting at the end indicated.  Later 
cars should park as directed by a club representative.  Please park as compactly as possible. 

6. Campervans and motorhomes should be parked in the designated areas.  The first to arrive 
should park at the end of the area indicated on the plan.  Subsequent arrivals should park in 
the immediately adjacent space.  Please park close to the hedges and as close to each other as 
reasonably possible (a gap to fully open your doors is acceptable). 

Campervans are vehicles up to 5.3m long (e.g. LWB Transporter).  All vehicles longer than 
5.3m should use the motorhome area, regardless of which pitch type you booked. 

7. At certain times, it may be necessary for cars to block campervans and motorhomes into their 
spaces.  If you need to be able to drive away during the event, please let us know. 

8. Tents should only be pitched in the designated camping area.  Please pitch your tents as close 
to each other as possible (e.g. overlapping guy lines) in rows close to the edges. 

9. The Measurement Area is at the entrance to the club site.  Please check in with the class 
measurers on your way to the dinghy park in case they need to check your boat. 

 
If you have any questions or you need help on arrival, please contact Simon Wakefield on 07930 
245591 or email secretary@stonesc.org.uk   
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